
 

 

 

 

3rd September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Break and Lunch times 

 

As you may have seen, over the summer, we have made some improvements to the school 

field.  We have installed hazel fencing to create shade and play areas, a large sandpit and 

mounds and trenches.  In the next few weeks, we will have created access to the large mound 

so children can also play up there.   

 

Children are welcome to change in to their trainers before break and lunchtime if they would 

like to. 

 

The children loved the new additions today and it was fantastic to see them playing happily: 

 

 
 

If you have any spare buckets and spades, please bring them in to the school office marked 

for the attention of Mrs Jones (our Lunchtime manager).   

 

We are keen to develop the field further so if you have access to or know anyone who could 

provide the school with use of a digger, please contact me via the school office. 

 

We look forward to more exciting developments over the next few weeks! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Vitarana 

Headteacher  

 


